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Dear Pain Management Group (PMG) Patients, 
 
We are pleased to announce two new services available for our patients.  We believe 
these services will allow us to better assist and care for you in ways previously 
unavailable. While celebrating our 20th year in practice, we remain focused on providing 
unsurpassed care for each patient.   
 
First, we would like to introduce Psychiatric Solutions and Michael Radyko, PMHNP-BC, 
APN, LCSW. Michael joined PMG in August of 2016 and has proven to be a valuable 
asset for both, our patients and providers. Michael’s area of focus is the evaluation of 
mental health and how it relates to patients experiencing chronic pain.  He is currently 
assessing a large portion of our patient population in efforts to better support your PMG 
provider. Psychiatric solutions is increasingly becoming a normal part of pain care, 
nationally, and we are proud to be at the forefront of introducing this resource, locally.  
We are excited for you to meet Michael and know that you will find his personality and 
the experience very engaging and positive. 
 
Second, PMG has recently launched Nutrition and Dietary Services within our 
practice.  Amanda Arnold, MS, RDN, LD is a Registered Dietician and looks forward to 
meeting with you when recommended by your PMG provider. We believe it is our 
responsibility to assist with your dietary needs and work with you to achieve your 
nutritional goals.  Amanda is welcoming and brings a wealth of ideas and insight we are 
sure will be of benefit for you. 
 
If you have any questions about these newly-added services, please ask your provider 
during your next visit.  We consider it a true honor that you allow us to assist with your 
care and we are proud to have additional means of supporting you. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
The Pain Management Group   
 
 


